
Subject: Re: Median Project on Manchester (east of Sepulveda)
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 08/28/2013 04:22 PM
To: Nate Kaplan <nate.kaplan@lacity.org>
CC: jruhlen916 <jruhlen916@aol.com>
BCC: Donald R Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

Ok Nate.  No more hard questions!!  I think we talked with Paul Meshkin
213-972-4959 re the bike lanes on Manchester. 

On Tue, Aug 27, 2013 at 3:12 PM, Nate Kaplan <nate.kaplan@lacity.org> wrote:
Hey guys,
I'm having a brain fart - do you remember the BOE guys name in charge of this
project? Medians and bike lane...thanks!

--
Nate Kaplan
Deputy District Director
Councilmember Mike Bonin
City of Los Angeles, 11th District
310-568-8772 | www.11thdistrict.com
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